





| wrote "The Need for Cave Conservation" [sic] in about 1958 or 1959 when the UCHC

formed the Cave Section [1958]. The paper was given to people before they went on their
first Cave Section trip. It was separate from the Bear Track and was not sent out to general

club membership.
Tom Aley
February 10, 2014
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